
 

Ref. No. 53/USGA-CHPH/2010 
Date: November 17, 2010 

ANNOUNCE AND POST 
 
To:  All Churches and Houses of Prayer, USGA Council Members,  
 Region Coordinators, and Truth Research Committee Members 

RE: New Personnel of the USGA Council and TRC Members 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 
 
Hallelujah!  May God’s grace and love be with you always! 
 
We thank God for His guidance and your prayers that the 35th National Church Conference (NCC) 
held at Elizabeth church, New Jersey on November 13-14, 2010 went smoothly.  During this 
conference, eleven new U.S. General Assembly (USGA) Council members were elected.  Based upon 
the By-Laws of the USGA, the new Council then elected the Directors for the five departments  as 
well as the Chairman and the Executive Secretary of the USGA.  They are as follows: 
 
• Chairman of the USGA: Pastor Derren Liang 
• Executive Secretary of the USGA: Deacon Nai-Hsin Chen 

 
• Evangelical Department:  

Director: Pastor Derren Liang 
Assistant Director: Deacon Horn C. Hsieh 

 
• Pastoral Department: 

Director: Pastor Wen-chuan Yeh  
Assistant Director: Deacon Paul Ho 

 
• Training Department: 

Director: Pastor Jonathan Chou 
Assistant Director: Deacon Chaoyet Kuo 

 
• Literary Ministry Department: 

Director: Deacon Shawn Chou 
Assistant Directors: Brother Stephen Ku and Brother Richard Pang 

 
• Administrative Department: 

Director & Treasurer: Deacon Nai-Hsin Chen 
Assistant Director: Deacon Richard Solgot  

 
 



 

The USGA Council also appointed the following personnel to the following positions during its 
meeting held on November 14th, 2010. 
 
Regional Coordinators: 

• East Region: Pastor Steve Hwang 
• Central Region: Deacon Paul Ho 
• Northwest Region: Pastor Chun-Hung Chou 
• Southwest Region: Deacon Horn Hsieh 

 
True Research Committee (TRC): 

• Pastor Jonathan Chou, Coordinator 
• Pastor Gien-hung Chen   Pastor Chun-Hung Chou 
• Pastor Steve Hwang   Deacon Chaoyet Kuo 
• Pastor Derren Liang  Elder John Lin  
• Pastor Vuthy Nol-Mantia  Pastor Wen-chuan Yeh   

 
The term for the above personnel is three years, starting from November 14, 2010 through the last day 
of the 38th NCC in the year 2013. 
 
The new USGA Council members will do their best to serve all the churches in the USA in 
accordance with God’s will. If you need any assistance from the USGA, please do not hesitate to 
contact the above personnel or the USGA office at usga@tjc.org.  
 
Please always remember these sacred workers in your prayer, asking our Lord to abide with them, 
filling them with His Holy Spirit, so that they may carry out His sacred work in accordance with His 
will. 
 
Immanuel! 

 
Your servant in Christ, 
 

Derren Liang 
Chairman of the USGA 

 
cc:  Full-time Ministers and staffs, 
 Region Coordinators,  
 International Assembly  


